
 

                                                   

 

        
  

 10th February 2016 
 

Dear Parent/Carer     
 
To keep in line with new government PE initiatives and expectations we are now extending 
our swimming sessions across other year groups in the school. 
 
Term 1 ~ Nightingale Class  Term 3 ~ Heron Class   Term 5 ~ Year 3 
Term 2 ~ Redwing Class  Term 4 ~ Woodpecker Class  Term 6 ~ Year 3 
 
Children in Woodpecker Class will be having a course of swimming lessons at Larkfield 
Leisure Centre, on Wednesday afternoons as follows:- 
 
Term 4: 
24th February, 2nd March, 9th March, 16th March, 21st March* and 23rd March 2016  
 
*This an additional session on a Monday as there are only 5 weeks in Term 4. 
 
Their lessons will be at 2:30pm meaning the children will be returning to school for a 
3:30pm pick up. 
 
Children in Woodpecker Class will NOT be offered an After School Club in Term 4 – however 
my PALL Miss Halpin or I will be providing some ‘in school activities’ until 4:20pm should you 
wish for your child to stay in school.  
 
Alternatively your child can be collected from the Leisure Centre (please sign attached form) 
at 3:10pm or at the classroom door at 3:30pm. 
 
Each session will cost £1.80 to be brought in a named envelope each Wednesday morning 
or preferably £10.80 at the beginning of Term 4. 
 
A £1.00 coin will also be required for the locker.  The locker money will be kept in school until 
the end of all the swimming sessions. 
 
TO COMPLY WITH LARKFIELD LEISURE CENTRE RULES:- 
 

 NO BIKINIS OR BAGGY SHORTS 

 LONG HAIR MUST BE TIED BACK 

 NO JEWELLERY       
 
If you are able to walk to and from the Leisure Centre with your child’s class, please indicate 
on the attached form; complete and return no later than Friday 12th February. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Miss Underdown 
Year 5 Team 
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